
DEAR GUESTS 
 

We are doing all we can to make it as easy as possible for 

you to enjoy your time with us in the safest possible way. 

Obviously, we have had to implement some restrictions so 

please be patient with us. The key points for our customers 

to be familiar with are: 

 

1. Payments to preferably be made by contactless payment 

where possible. 

2. Your Host will take contact details of at least one of your 

group/bubble as part of Test & Trace requirements. This data 

is only used in the case of an associated COVID-19 risk and 

will be destroyed after 28 days. 

3. Once at your table and seated your Host will explain how 

to get to the toilet, our ordering system, and any other 

restrictions that are in place. 

4. There will be one toilet in operation. This is to ensure 

social distancing is adhered to and allows us to sanitise after 

each use. 

5. I know we usually provide full table service where 

possible, but Table service ONLY is required please. 

6. For those that wish to Smoke/Vape, please maintain a safe 

distance from others when entering & exiting and ensure to 

sanitise your hands on your return. 

 

We are sorry that we have to be authoritarian as it goes 

against the community aspect of The Boudingait, but this is 

the new normal that we are all having to get used to for a 

while. We look forward to seeing as many of you all as 

possible but please remember our number one priority is 

safety. 

 

Welcome Back! 

 

 



 
 

TAKEAWAY  
FOOD AND DRINKS 

ALSO AVAILABLE FOR COLLECTION 
 

(please note that alcoholic drinks must be purchased between 11am and 10pm only) 

 

 
 
PLEASE ASK A MEMBER OF THE TEAM FOR MORE DETAILS & MENU 


